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Parent Survey 2021
As we complete our 2020-2021 Scouting Year, the Pack Committee would like your feedback on our program. 
We've developed a short survey to get your input and suggestions. The survey is completely anonymous, though you will have the opportunity to request follow-up if you would like to further discuss your responses. 
Survey Details:
· Online
· Takes only 5 minutes
· Completely anonymous
· Helps us improve our program each year
Families of Multiple Scouts:
· Only need to fill out the survey once
· For questions related to the den, you can choose which den to rank and add comments later to let us know which den they are referring to and/or answer for the other den(s).
Find the survey here: 
http://bit.ly/XYZSurvey21, or scan the QR code below. [image: image2.jpg]



